

20 April 2020

Commencement of school for Term Two

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am sure that you will be aware that the State Government made an announcement, on Friday 17 April, regarding the commencement of school for Term 2. The Premier and Minister for Education believe that the best place for students is back in the classroom and stressed the importance for all students to receive an education. Please see the fact sheet following Friday's press conference attached with this letter.

While details are still to follow and to be determined, the essence of the new directive is that, 'Western Australian schools will be open for all parents and carers who choose to send their children to school when Term 2 commences for students on Wednesday 29 April'.

The College Leadership Team are meeting regularly over the coming days to examine the details of the Government announcement and the guiding information that will be provided by Catholic Education Western Australia (CEWA). We will then be able to provide you with a considered update regarding the beginning of Term 2 for Saint Norbert College students and staff.

The care and safety of our students, staff and wider community has been our priority throughout this pandemic and this will continue to be our focus as we move forward.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Harvey

Principal

TRADITION INNOVATION COMMUNITY

135 Treasure Road
Queens Park WA 6107
PO Box 354 Cannington
WA 6987
T: (08) 9350 5433
Priory: (08) 9458 2729
F: (08) 9356 1602
E: snc@norbert.wa.edu.au
W: www.norbert.wa.edu.au
ABN: 29 781 711 208

CRICOS Code: 00455B